Concern

Charles Citizens < I,

Thu 5/23/2024 4:19 PM
To:Charter Board <CharterBoard@charlescountymd.gov>

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening
attachments and hover over any links before clicking.

Please incorporate and consider the inputs provided to you. The Charter Board should be
modifying and creating the Charter based on citizen input, needs and wants as per ethics and

the law. Not what the Charter Board wants.

Thank you,

Concerned Charles County Citizens





